
Student Health Services Confidentiality Statement 

The Southern University Student Health Center complies with HIPPA in protecting the 
privacy of the student’s medical record. 

Prior to initial treatment, each student receives a notice of privacy practices which 
describes how medical information about them is used and disclosed and how they can 
get access to this information.  After receiving and reviewing this notice, the student 
signs an acknowledgement of receipt of the notice of privacy practices.  (This 
information is noted on the web page under the HIPPA section). 

Prior to information being shared with an outside source the student signs a medical 
release of information form. (This information is also accessible from the Student health 
website under the HIPPA section) 


